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NWN meets nightly at 22:00 Pacific on 3560 Kc 
 
Hello gang, 
Better numbers this month despite getting slammed with a CME on the 10th.  Only 
4 of us made the net that night.  Don W7GB, Tim WB7WFL, Rob K6YR, and myself.  
The first two are within 50 miles of me.  Rob must have had his stacked yagi array 
aimed north that night -hi. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best 73, 
Patrick  NG7I 
 

CALL   QNI 

NI6A   17 
K6APW  28 
KC7CW  0 
N0DA   27 
W7GB  30 
NG7I   28 
W7IZ   16 
N7KC   30 
WB4SPB  4 
N7TB   9 
KB7WDP  24 
WB7WFL  28 
K6YR   22 
 
QNI   263 
QTC   53 

We have an alternate frequency of 3597Kc in 
case 3560Kc is ever unusable.  I’ll list this on the 
homepage too. 
 
We’ve been missing Carole for the last few 
months, so she’ll be on the occasional list.  
Hope she can make it back soon! 
 
If anyone is interested in becoming an NCS, 
please contact me - Patrick NG7I 
sbus1313@gmail.com and I’ll get you on the 
schedule.   

. . . 
 

If you’re not in the Northwest, just think of 
NWN as “Net Without a Name” -hi 

mailto:sbus1313@gmail.com

